March 21, 1546 .

Mr. Edward J. Wenner

“Attorney and Counsellor at Law
Fifth Floor Commercial Building
Waterloo, Iowa |

Dear Mr, nenn.r'

I was very happy to receive your letter of
March 19 containing your views on the twelve-foot basket,
It is always good to know that other people agree with your
ideas and it is with the support of persons such as yourself
that these ideaes can be ecarried through,

Qur research has proven the facts stated in your
letter=~the shorter boy would have more of a chence, there
would be more dependence on far-out shots, and there would be
fewer personal fouls, However, I am not proposing this change -
for high schools, only for college players,

Thenking you for your letter and with every good
wishk, I am

Sincerely,

Director of Physical Eduecation,
FCAsNF Varsity Basketball Coach,



